Bread of Life Rescue Mission
Posz Office Box 144
Crossuille, Tennessee 55557

(951) 707-0503

Date: November 14, 2012
Attention: Sally Olgesby

Crosswalk and speed reduction
To Whom It May Concern:
We will be moving into our new building in the next few weeks. It is a concern that we may
need a crosswalk and speed reduction sign at 281 4th‘Street and 17 Evelyn Ave. Because of the
increase in women and children we feel there could be a safety issue for people crossing the

street. Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions feel free to contact me at
(931) 707-0503. '
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